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FORTHCOMING OUTINGS 
with Joanne & Dorothy Trips   

01253 729784 
'Snowdrop Walk' at Lytham Hall on 

Wednesday 19th February.  

Lunch at 12.30pm  

Coach will leave from The Palace rooms (Nr. 
Ashton Gardens, St Annes) at 11.45am.  

Cost to be announced later plus details re 
lunch options. 

Congratulations to ERIC COATES 
on winning the 100 Club draw 

Regular Meetings at Just Good Friends 

Call Bev: 07557 734233 

Or contact us at our website: www.justgoodfriends.org.uk 

Facebook: Just Good Friends Fylde and Wyre 

Tuesday 1pm - 4pm Fun and laughter at the Victoria Pub,  
Church Road, St. Annes with Roy Rolland 

Wednesday 10am - 
12 noon 

The Palace, 18 Garden Street, St Annes 
Tea – coffee & chat 

Thursday Evening 7.15pm New Generation Group. The Trawl Boat 
Inn (Wetherspoons) 36-38 Wood St, St 
Annes  Tel: Laura 07434544400 to confirm 
location 

Last Thursday 
each month 

2pm Celebrate our members’ birthdays with 
tea/coffee and cake at The St Ives Hotel, 7-
9 South Promenade, St Annes 

Friday 6pm - 7pm Dance Class – Freestyle St Margaret’s 
Church, Rowsley Road, St Annes  £5 

Last Friday of 
each month 
See above 

11am - 
12.15am 

Singalong at Links View Independent 
Living,Frobisher Drive, St Annes. Tea & 
Coffee provided. Call: Lynn 07810 435823 

Saturday 2pm  - 4pm Memorial Hall, St. Albans Road, St. Annes - 
Tea and Chat with speakers and activities. 
Quiz - Bingo  - Music 

Sunday Lunch 12.30pm 12.30pm St Ives Hotel. £11.95 for a 
fabulous 4 course meal.  Tel: Kath on: 
01253 730883 

SOCIAL ANGELS Tel: 07541 742397 or email: socialangels.jgf@gmail.com 

First Friday of 
every month 
6.30pm -8.30pm 

Memorial Hall, St Alban's Rd, Lytham St Annes FY8 1UZ. 
A social group designed for youths struggling with 
confidence, low self esteem or social isolation who 
would benefit from friend-making and new 
opportunities. 

FLEETWOOD - details Tel: Maureen 07729 787444 

Monday 1pm - 3pm Games at Fleetwood Library N. Albert St. 

Tuesday 10am -  
12 noon 

Highbury Social Club – Highbury Ave, 
Fleetwood. Tea, coffee, biscuits, chat. 

Thursday 9.50am - 
11.50am 

The New Venture Club, 88 Warren St. 
Fleetwood 

Monthly Saturday breakfast  //  Monthly Sunday Lunch 

The next Singalong at the Links View Independent Living, Frobisher Drive, St. Annes will be  
FRIDAY 31st JANUARY 11am - 12.15pm.  Call Lynn 07810 435823 

T hank you!!! 
We are very grateful to the wonderful 
people who have donated to JGF during 
2019: this generosity comes in many ways 
be it monetary, gifts or their time with 
each one having its own special value.  

We send thanks to Irene Butcher who 
raised £140 from her guests at her 
birthday party and the donation from 
David Cowan and other very generous 
friends. 

To all and every one of you, please know 
how much it is appreciated and we love 
you for it.  

100 
members 

all enjoyed 
a fabulous 
Christmas 

meal at the 
St Ives. 
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January Birthdays 
3 Hilary Smith 

3 Bill Tait 

5 Elsie Travers 

5 Fred Walker 

7 Rita Simmonds 

17 Denise Pawson 

18 Susan Smith 

27 Joan Whitaker 

29 Jean Mason 

30 Mary Craven 

30 Georgina Gibbs 

31 Yvonne Wood 
 

Reminder to everyone:  
we celebrate people’s birthdays 

on the last Thursday of the month 
at the St Ives Hotel 2pm.  All  

welcome. 

Simon Grayson 

Twenty members of Just Good Friends were 
invited to the Railway Suite Leyland. Thanks so 
much to Annamarie, Jim, Santa and his Elf. We all 
had a fantastic time. Annamarie and Jim used to 
be at the Vic Pub in St Annes and moved to The 
Railway in Leyland but never forgot us. They 
recently came 3rd in a pub competition and 
invited some of the people who attended the Vic 
when they were there. Such love and kindness - 
we had the best time. 

Another great Christmas event at the 
Palace thanks to all Santa’s helpers. 
Music, Food, Good Times at Just Good 
Friends. 

We visited  AKS 
for a Christmas 
Quiz and met 
some of the 
students there. It 
was a fabulous 
event and massive 
thanks to AKS for 
all their support. 
 
 
 
We made our annual 
visit to Clifton Hospital 
delivering gifts to 
patients. This year has 
been wonderful with 
lots and lots of amazing 
people donating gifts 
for the patients. Some 
of the donations came 
from Rotary Lytham, 
lots of local shops here 
in St Annes, Holland 
House Doctors’ Surgery, 
many other members of the public and of course our members of Just Good Friends 
and many more. We were very proud to have Rotary Lytham, Firefighters and Police 
helping us deliver the gifts and of course Santa came too. 

Pictured above is the Christmas Party at The Memorial Hall.  Music and Hotpot provided us 

with and a great afternoon. Thanks to DJ Chrissy (right) and her husband for 
entertaining us brilliantly on the day and thanks also to Jon Harrison for organising 
the Hall’s activities! 

http://justgoodfriends.org.uk/

